
 

 

 
 

Request for Waiver of TSSAA PPE Requirement for 2020-2021 

 

The COVID-19 pandemic has caused the significant disruption of non-emergency services 

provided by health care providers in many communities across the state.  As a result, there may 

be a scenario where students experience significant delays when attempting to schedule a pre-

participation physical examination (PPE) that meets the requirements outlined in the TSSAA 

Bylaws.   

 

In the event a student is unable to secure the services of a health care provider prior to the first 

practice date, schools may accept this form in lieu of a pre-participation physical evaluation 

(PPE) form, provided the student had a PPE for last school year dated on or after April 15, 

2019.  Students that did not have a PPE last school year may not participate in practice until a 

PPE dated on or after April 15, 2020 is completed.   

 

 

To Be Completed By Parent or Guardian 

 

Name of Student: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Name of Medical Provider/Clinic: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date of Appointment/Earliest Date Provider can see student: _____________________________ 

 

By signing this form, I certify that I have attempted to make an appointment for the required PPE 

screening, but am unable to see the health care provider until after the first practice date. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________ Date: _____________ 

 

  

To Be Completed By Principal or Athletic Director 
 

Copy of PPE Form dated on or after April 15, 2019 on file?    Yes _________      No  _________  

 

If answering no to this question, the student must have a PPE on or after April 15, 2020 prior to 

participating in practice. 

 

Signature of Principal/Athletic Director: __________________________ Date: _____________ 


